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Please do not change Oregon to be on permanent standard time.  This would put us 

on a different time zone than Washington and California for parts of the year.  Avoid 

this problem by sticking to the measure passed in 2019 to switch to permanent 

daylight time - a measure mirrored by our neighbors on the West Coast.  We need to 

move in lockstep on this issue, not create a logistical mess.  Thank you. 


